
NOTICES 

BORROWED CLOTHING If your child has had to borrow any items of clothing at school, please en-
sure that these are washed and returned to the office as soon as possible. Also, we are always 
grateful for any clothing donations for the school sick bay & office to use as spares for students. 
Thank you. 
 

 

RUGBY NEWS 
On Monday,  our Year 5 & 6 
Rugby Teams took part in the 

MOSA Rugby Tournament. The 
girls team came in second (out 
of 8 teams) in their group, the 
boys under 50 kg were 6th out 
of 7 teams, the boys under 
40kg were 5th out of 5 teams 
and in the open grade our 
team came 2nd out of 11 
teams. Thank you to Whaea 
Carla and Mrs Finepolo for 
their work with the teams and 
support on the day. Thanks 
also to the family members 
who came to support the kids 

in their games. 

 

SKIDS HOLIDAY 

PROGRAMME 
The school holidays are fast 
approaching and SKiDS have 
lots of activities organized for 
this coming school holidays. 
Your children will have lots of 
fun and will have a fantastic 
experience. You may even 
qualify for some OSCAR 
subsidy and pay as low as $3 
a day (conditions apply).  For 
any queries you can ring 
Hazel and George at 0800 
900 754 or 021-278-4462. 
You can also email us at 
fairburn@skids.co.nz    

YEAR 6 REMINDER - 

2018 ENROLMENTS  

All year 6 students need to 
be enrolled at the 
Intermediate School they will 
be attending in 2018, by the 
end of term 3. If you have 
not yet done this, please 
ensure that you make it a 
priority over the next few 
weeks.  Papatoetoe 
Intermediate information 
packs are available from the 
school office and Otahuhu 
Intermediate packs should 
have come home with 
students. These can be 
returned to our school office. 
 

DAFFODIL DAY 
Thank you to all children and 
families who donated gold 
coins and their enthusiasm 
and hard work for Daffodil 
Day! We raised over $700 
for The Cancer Society. Well 
done! 

PROGRESS REPORTS  
At the end of term 3, some 
year 1, 2, 3 students will 
receive a progress report. 
The timing of these reports is 
determined by when the 
student has their birthday so 
not all students will receive a 
report this term, some will 
get them at the end of Term 
4 instead. For further 
information about this, 
please contact the Deputy 
Principals.  

PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 

Congratulations to the 

following children:  

Hanzalah Hussain, Sela 
Ofanoa, Matthais Takai, Anna 
Suhren, TJ Taioalo, Vishant 
Prasad, Paea Fatai, Saanvi 
Goundar, Vaiola Solia, 
Tarunesh Dewan, Ernett 
Foliaki, Oryella Faga Tuiloma, 
Linda Taungahihifo, Rishab 
Kumar, Raonak Naicker, 
Hayyan Hussain, Alex Le, 
Victoria Heffernan, Lee 
Uhatafe, Josipa Elone, Minal 
Prasad, Amisha Kumar, Nira 
Fue Aiolupo, Paul Fukofuka, 
Margret Tapaatoutai, Lola 
Tran, Miriama Taituave, Aryan 
Maharaj, Seriah Pritchard, 
Ashleigh Kington, Angad 
Singh, Mohammed Shafeek, 
Divya Prasad, Jeziah Raivaru, 
Annie Hou, Prathi Kumar, 
Bobby Aue, Daniel Misa, 
Daray Leatinuu, Lialiai-Rosa 
Pula, Rayan Maharaj, Selui 
Telua, Akshara Anand, Marcus 
Goundar, Annelie Kovach, 

Wilfred Anotonio, Kioa 
Kilimasi, Adrian Vea, Deeanna 
Pula, Phoenix Raea Renau, 
Logan Opeta, VJ Solia, Ana 
Tekotia, Lenin Simi, Jonathan 
Elone, Juliet Schaumkel & 

Lavinia Liufau. 

 

 

Wednesday 6th September 2017 Term 3, Week 7 

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sa bula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.  
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

 

MONDAY 11TH SEPT 

INTERSCHOOL ENGLISH SPEECH 

COMPETITION 

 

TUESDAY 12TH SEPT 

READING TOGETHER, LIBRARY 

3PM 

 

FRIDAY 15TH SEPT 

YR 3-6 DUFFY ROLE MODEL  

 

TUESDAY 19TH SEPT 

HINDI SPEECH COMPETITION 

 

TUES/WED 19TH/20TH SEPT 

YR 0/1 OTAHUHU POOLS 

 

WEDNESDAY 27TH SEPT 

SENIOR SCHOOL CROSS COUN-

TRY 

 

FRIDAY 29TH SEPTEMBER 

LAST DAY OF TERM 3 

 

MONDAY 16TH OCTOBER 

TERM 4 BEGINS 

 

 

www.facebook.com/fairburnschool 

 

Regards 

 Frances Nelson 

Principal 


